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Y4 Multiplication Check 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
 
As part of the statutory assessments that take place in primary schools in England, the children in Y4 will 
be taking part in 'multiplication table check' in Term 6 this year.  This is not specific to Begbrook only, this 
is a national assessment that all Y4 children will be taking in all schools in England. 
 
There is nothing for parents to do at this stage and we will be holding an information meeting in the early 
part of 2023 to answer any questions you may have about this.  We just wanted to let you know that this 
will be taking place this year as any parents who are new to Y4 may not have known that this takes place.  
The check takes place during a three-week window in the first three weeks of term 6.  As you will see from 
the information leaflet, this is a short, computerised test of multiplication tables knowledge.  The children 
will not need to be worried by this as we will do some prep work alongside our usual multiplication tables 
learning activities. 
 
Please find attached an information leaflet for parents which will answer any initial questions you may 
have about this.  We will be in touch with a date for Term 1 and share it with you.   
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Counsell 
Principal 
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